
Kid’s Heart Challenge Thank You 
 

 
 

As a special thank you for your participation in Kids Heart Challenge, the 
American Heart Association is inviting Twain Elementary School families to 
celebrate with the Detroit Pistons on Friday, April 11th at 7:00 p.m. as they 
take on the Milwaukee Bucks! 
 

• All students will receive a complimentary ticket with the purchase of 
an adult ticket. 

• All students will have the opportunity to take a free throw shot on-
court post-game. 

• 15 students will be chosen at random to participate as Anthem 
Buddies on court! 

 
Tickets can be purchased at www.pistons.com/aha 
 
Hope to see you there! 

https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Americanheart88

